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17th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing with regards to the increasing concerns relating to the misuse of social networking sites.  

Glazebury CE Primary School is committed to promoting the safe and responsible use of the internet 

and mobile devices, and as such feel it is our responsibility to raise this particular issue with you all. 

 

As a school family we want to ensure that our children interact with each other appropriately and 

with respect, both inside and outside school.  As you may be aware this week is Anti Bullying Week 

and all pupils have had discussions with their teachers both in class and though Collective Worship 

sessions to SAY NO TO BULLYING. 

 

We realise in this world of advancing technology, new sites and app’s are evolving and it is hard to 

keep up with the current technology, with this in mind we have secured the services of PC 4356 Kelly 

Meredith who is our Youth Engagement Officer.  Her role is to attend schools in Warrington dealing 

with issues and delivering sessions to raise awareness in this vital area.  

 

I have booked her for Thursday 23rd November to run the following sessions: 

 

1:00 to 1:40pm Year 1 & 2 

1:45 to 2:10pm Year 3 & 4 

2:15 to 3:15pm Year 5 & 6 

 

Most importantly we have also arranged for a Parents Meeting at 3:30pm for approx. 30 minutes.  

Each Year I am surprised regarding the new adaptations relating to Apps and Facebook and look 

forward to addressing this issue with you. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Karen Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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